
 

 

 

     Thursday 13th October 2022 

                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,  

                                 

                                    Wear Red Day – Show Racism the Red Card 

 

As an actively anti-racist school and Trust, we will be supporting the educational charity, Show Racism 
the Red Card’s annual Wear Red Day this year, which will be taking place on Friday 21st October 
2022. 

We value the importance of true equality for all. Still in 2022, we are aware as a community, that the 
message of unity, equality and anti-discrimination has never been more needed or more relevant. 

As a school we are encouraging the children to wear red (own clothes) and donate £1 to help raise 
awareness and funds for this fantastic charity. Your £1 donation will help the charity to: produce and 
distribute educational resources, develop activities to encourage people, including young people, to 
challenge racism and work to stamp out racism in the game of football and other sports. 

Change Hearts. Change Minds. Change Lives. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

  

      Mrs Carpenter    &    Mrs Sorensen  

      Heads of School  


